UMS to maintain effort as early child learning centre

KOTA KINABALU: The Universiti Malaysia Sabah (UMS) Pusat Minda Lestari (PML) will continue to maintain its effort as early child learning centre within Borneo region.

Its Director, Aidah Noordin, shared PML's achievement last year as well as its main activities for this year during its staff meeting with the university's Registrar,

Vina Zahriani Yusof, recently.

She said PML is planning open a branch in the campus branch, which is in line with the Government's aspiration in setting up a child nursery at workplace to cater for staffs with small children.

She said all PML staff involved in the teaching and learning (PdP) process must enhance their skills and knowledge in

child education.

"The existing modules will be updated and I recommend that educators be more creative by focusing on the teaching and learning activity of "nature learning". All

PML staff also must continue to preserve the PML Creative Mini Park that was completed last year so that it can be an attraction for PML visitors apart from providing a nature walk activity for the children," she

Meanwhile, Vina said PML teachers must be creative while the centre must maintain efficient service delivery system that can be measured through client's satisfaction, cost of provided services and the efficiency and effectiveness of the services.

"To ensure a quality delivery service, the staffs must maintain their quality in terms of performance, discipline, integrity and

willingness to strive to progress.

"The staff must maintain good health so that they can perform their task effectively, happy to do carry out the task enrusted to them and always working together in creating a conducive and safe working environment so the quality of services will be enhanced." she said.

